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INFORMATION FOR UPCOMING 

SUNCOAST GUN SHOW  

 

 

In an effort to ensure that the public has the opportunity to enjoy Holiday Park’s 
facilities during the upcoming and all future Suncoast Gun Shows, the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department will be enforcing all Florida State Statutes relating to 
firearms and ammunition, including but not limited to the prohibition on the open 
carrying of firearms. Anyone attending the gun show at the War Memorial Auditorium 
will be required to unload and encase all firearms (handguns and/or rifles) being 
brought into or from the auditorium. 
 

In addition, it is important to remember that the City of Fort Lauderdale Park Rules 
prohibit the sale or offering for sale any articles (merchandise) within the park or the 
adjacent roadways. 
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